
From: Churchill, Susannah
Sent: 4/9/2010 9:30:45 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Lawlor, Joe T (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JTL5)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Big Creek Questions

Hi Meredith and Joe,
This is indeed my correct email. I'll send my questions before noon, just in case you need to contact the 
developer (though I don't think you will).

Thanks for the quick reply, 
Susannah

Susannah Churchill
Renewable Procurement & Resource Planning 
Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-3072
Susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 09, 2010 8:49 AM 
To: Churchill, Susannah 
Subject: Big Creek Questions

Susannah,

Please send the questions to Joe Lawlor at jtl5@pge.com and cc me and Redacted 
is out of the office today but will be checking email and will confirm that the Tuesday turnaround works. 
If the questions require coordination with the counterparty, it would help to have them before noon 
today, as they are on the East Coast. Joe has already alerted them that questions may be coming.

Joe

I'm out of the office today, but you can reach me on my cell at 4 Redacted

Have a great weekend!

Thanks,
Meredith

SB GT&S 0660670

mailto:Susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:MEAe@pge.com
mailto:jtl5@pge.com

